
School Board Meeting/Workshop:  February 11, 2019 
 
Subject:      BHS MTSS Proposal 
 
Presenter:      Pam Miller, Director 

Teaching & Learning 
Mark Mischke, BHS Principal 

 
              
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

Report only.  Approval will be requested at the February 25th board meeting. 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 

Throughout this school year, BHS has had a team of teachers and administrators 
researching and developing a proposal to implement a Multi-Tiered System of 
Supports (MTSS) at the high school level. Many types of supports for students 
have been put in place in previous years, however, not as a comprehensive 
approach.  
 
At Monday’s board workshop, Mark Mischke, BHS Principal, will share the 
proposed change in the BHS schedule to accommodate the implementation for 
students in need of interventions, as well as an advisory support for all students. 
 
Implementation will take place at the start of the 2019-2020 school year, 
pending board approval at the February board meeting. 


